
 
 

  
 

 

NOTICE – EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY 
CHANGE TO ACCEPTABLE RECYCLABLE MATERIAL 

 
USED COOKING OIL WILL NO LONGER BE ACCEPTED 

AT OUR COUNTY ROAD RECYCLING DEPOT 
 

Date:  February 16, 2024 
 

 
We have been notified by the company that collects our used cooking oil that they are no 
longer able to provide this service due to new traceability guidelines they must follow in 
their reuse process.  We are sorry for this inconvenience, but are grateful to have had 
this FREE opportunity while we did. 
 
PLEASE do not put used cooking oil and grease down your drains!  Please put those 
materials in a sealed container and place them in your trash can.   
 
If you have questions, please contact the Public Works Department at 541-938-8270, 
8272 or 8274. 
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